
Dog Park Update – April 25, 2013 
 
Construction Begins at Wildcatters Dog Park 
 
Great news! Grading and clearing of the land for the new dog park at the corner 
of Santa Fe and Valencia Avenue is underway. Final construction plans will soon 
be submitted.   
 
In an effort to maintain a safe environment for the dogs, Public Works and 
Community Services are working on establishing general dog park rules. By using 
the community outreach efforts done by the non-profit group the “DOGuardians,” 
the feedback from the community gathered in September 2012, and information 
from other dog parks, will help to create a comprehensive set of rules for this 
much anticipated community amenity. Park hours of operation and a 
maintenance schedule are also being developed.   
 
 
 


